
Support Our Secretaries
School
Secretaries
Branch

CORK

Public
Meeting

Fórsa ‘Support our 
Secretaries’ campaign

MONDAY, MARCH 11th at 7pm 

The Imperial Hotel, 
Cork City, T12 A2YT

This meeting is open to staff, 
parents, and all members of the school 
community, as well as public representatives 
and the media in Cork.
Please come along to hear from school secretaries and 
their union, on the campaign for respect and fair conditions 
for all school secretaries.
For further information please contact Ruth Crowley on 
rcrowley@forsa.ie


